
For Immediate Release 

 
Public Notice 

School Budget Committee Vacancy  
 

The Merrimack School District Budget Committee announces that it has an open seat 
until the April 2023 election.  The Committee is looking for Merrimack residents who are 
registered voters and who have an interest in filling this seat for the upcoming budget 
year. 

Anyone interested should send a letter of interest including name, address, email and 
phone number to:   
 
Merrimack School District Budget Committee 
attn:  Chuck Mower, Chair 
c/o Merrimack School District, SAU 26 
36 McElwain St 
Merrimack, NH 03054 
 
The letter must be received by November 22, 2022.   
 
On November 29, 2022 at 7 pm in the cafeteria at Merrimack High School, the 
Committee will meet to hold public interviews with those who have submitted letters of 
interest and determine the final process for filling the vacant seat.  
 
Anyone with questions should contact Chuck Mower at 424-1200. 

  
Contact Information for this Press Release: 
Chuck Mower, Chair 
School District Budget Committee 
424-1200 
 


